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A2CL Lab Services Agreement (HOSPITAL) 

EXHIBIT A 
 

FORM OF PATIENT NOTICE 
 

 
Notice to Patients Regarding 
A2CL Laboratory Services 

 
Your provider has arranged for laboratory services to be provided by A2CL Services, LLC 
which is owned by Advocate Aurora Health, Inc. (“AAH”). Therefore, your lab results will 
be maintained in AAH’s electronic health record (EHR), EPIC.  A copy of your lab results 
will also be sent to your Provider.  In addition, your lab results will be available in your 
AAH patient portal (MyAdvocateAurora). 
 
For information on how AAH will protect and may use and disclose your patient health 
information, such as your lab results, please see AAH’s Notice of Privacy Practices. The 
Notice of Privacy Practices is located on the advocateaurorahealth.org website. You can 
also contact us at 1-888-847-6331 to obtain a copy of our Notice of Privacy Practices.  
 
Federal and State laws allow health care providers to disclose most patient health 
information to other hospitals, physicians, and health care providers for treatment 
purposes. One method of sharing this information is electronically through Care 
Everywhere, a health information exchange, which is available to health care providers 
who use the same EHR system as AAH (EPIC).  Patient health information from AAH’s 
EHR is automatically included in Care Everywhere unless you request in writing for it to 
be excluded. For more information on how to opt-out of Care Everywhere or for other 
privacy related questions, contact AAH’s Compliance Hotline at 1-888-847-6331 or online 
at advocateaurorahealth.ethicspoint.com. 

 
 
 
 
  


